
December 27, 2021 
Okaya & Co., Ltd. 

 

 

Donations for U.S. Tornado Damage 

 

We sincerely express our heartfelt sympathy to all those affected by the tornado that 

occurred in the United States in December 2021, and wish them a quick recovery as soon 

as possible. 

 

Okaya & Co., Ltd. is pleased to announce that we will donate US$ 10,000 along with Okaya 

(U.S.A.) Inc. 

 

 

  

1. Recipients:  American Red Cross 

  

2. Contributing companies: Okaya & Co., Ltd. and Okaya (U.S.A.) Inc. 
 


